
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

September 7, 2022 

Over the summer, the Redbook Committee completed its initial review of the revised School of 

Nursing Personnel Document and sent feedback to SON. The committee will conduct a final 

review of the document after SON submits an updated version. 

The committee was also asked to review a minor editing error in the recently approved CEHD 

Bylaws. The committee accepted CEHD’s correction and determined that a new Senate vote 

was unnecessary. This correction will be presented as an informational item at the Senate 

meeting in September. 

The committee expects to receive proposed revisions to the Redbook from Faculty Affairs within 

the next few months. The incoming Redbook Committee, in collaboration with Senate officers, 

will need to develop a plan for reviewing the proposed revisions.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair 

 


